
 

PTA Donation to Support School Wide Fundraising – Student Facilities 

Kia ora whānau 

With your help, this year, after being voted by the students as the items most wanted, we would like 
to support the school with your donation money to purchase things like kitchenettes, fridges and 
microwaves for our students. 

The Onslow College PTA (Parent Teacher Association) is an important part of the college community. 
We are parent volunteers who contribute our time and energy to provide practical support for the 
college. For example, we host events for new pupils, help in the library, support school events, and 
provide information evenings for parents. 

The PTA also helps to fund items on the college “wish list”, where they benefit all students.   
Previously, we’ve fully or partly funded things like seating in the study room, digital message boards, 
the Onslow College App, the purchase of laptops for students, a kitchenette, hot water and furniture 
for the student centre, additional seating in the maths corridor for students, recycling stations, 
water fountains and new seating in the Quad. 

We know that you might be unable to contribute to the PTA with your time. We’d like to offer you 
and your family an opportunity to provide financial support to the PTA.  

Please donate if you can, and let’s help the school.  

Ngā mihi 
PTA Committee 
 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Donating to the PTA is easy.  We have two easy payment options. 

 Parent Portal – simply access the parent portal – go to the Online Fee Payment > Optional 
Payments section and click on PTA Donation and enter your donation amount. 
 

 Direct Credit – please make payment to the school account 123174 0265002 00  
IMPORTANT:  include student’s surname, form class and PTA donation as a reference. 
 

You can choose your donation amount 

 $20 
 

 $50  $100  Other__________ 

    
Thank you for your support, all of which goes directly to support Onslow College. 

Your Onslow PTA donation will be listed on the donation letter provided by the school.  

 


